
Subject: Re: where can I find more info?
Posted by dolik.rce on Wed, 08 Sep 2010 14:30:05 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Jerson,

I guess your linker can't find the libs because they are in directory that is not specified on the
linker command line. I believe you can solve it by adding "New linker option" in Package manager
that specifies the path. For gcc it would be "-L/path/to/the/libs", not sure about the MSVC syntax
from the top of my head. If I am not mistaken, then relative path might work as well.

The include paths are actually something bit different, as they are used only during compiling to
find #include files.

Honza
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